therefore, going to send out another questionnaire similar to the one we sent
out last year, so when you get it please furnish the information requested.
Remember, we are not asking for personal information, that is, what is your
salary, fringe benefits, etc. by name. In fact we do not want this information,
all we want is the salary and other things by location, such as North, South,
East, West etc. and also if you are employed by a Private Club, Municipal
Course, Semi-Private, Nine Hole or 18 Hole, regulation course or par three etc.
This is valuable information to the members when they are talking contract with
their employer and who knows, it might be you.

You are invited to Winnipeg

Mr. John B. Steel, Grounds Superintendent, St. Charles Country Club, Winnipeg,
Manitoba, Canada has sent us a few Brochures and Registration Forms for the
Twenty-Fifth Annual Royal Canadian Golf Association National Turfgrass Confer-
ence and Exposition at the Winnipeg Inn, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada, March
19-20-21, 1974. This Conference and Exposition 1is sponsored by the Green
Section of the Royal Canadian Golf Association in cooperation with the Canadian
Golf Superintendents Association, Manitoba Golf Course Superintendents Associa-
tion and the Manitoba Golf Association. There will be many interesting and
important subjects presented by some outstanding and distinguished speakers.
There will 'also be entertainment and a 'Dinner for ' the Delegates ' and their
Ladies.

The sponsors of this event extend an invitation to the members of the MGCSA to
attend. If you plan to attend this conference and wish additional information,
please call (612) 922-6414 and I will send you a Brochure and Registration

g News Release

James A. Fisher, director of sales and service for Toro's Turf Products has an-
nounced the development of a new low-cost utility vehicle designed specifically
for golf course service. It is called the "Workmaster'" and will be available
in limited quantities in the fall of 1974, with a second production run planned
foxr eaxlyl in 97 5 This equipment will have a load capacity of 1,000 pounds,
excluding the weight of the operator, a maximum speed of 11 mph, 1low center
gravity and oversized rear tires to improve hill-climbing ability. It will
have many other important and safety features. Mr. Fisher says surveys of golf
course superintendents ''to obtain a consensus of the kind of wutility vehicle
they wanted" contributed to the design of the '"Workmaster."

New Courses
There are at least four new courses in the making, at least they are in the
drawing board stage. They are being planned for Apple Valley, Fridley, Cottage
Grove and Minnetonka. This should be of interest to the Superintendents. There
is also Ray Hall's Havana Hills par 3 course in Owatonna that will be open this

spring.

P ' WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEWS AND PICTURES

Remember, we are attempting to make '"Hole Notes" as interesting and newsy as

possible and we ask your help. Any time you have any news that you think would

be of interest to your fellow members, please send it to me and support it with

pictures if possible. We all want to know what is going on at your course.

ADVERTISING RATES FOR HOLE NOTES

Yearly Rates Full Page $100.00 Single Issue Full Page $120.00
Half Page 60.00 Half Page 72.00
Quarter Page 50.00 Quarter Page 58.00
Eighth Page 25.00 Eighth Page 30.00

Classified: Per line of a maximum of 36 type spaces - $1.00
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